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For the Attention of Kate Mansell

Dear Kate,

Reference Application number: 2021/62/92603/E

Proposed development of land to the west of the M62 and south of Whitehall Road
Cleckheaton BD19 6PL.

We write in connection with the above planning application and wish to strongly object to
this development in this location for the following reasons:

Our Greenbelt should be kept as Greenbelt, we are a semi-rural area and not the correct
place for a massive industrial site local community don’t matter!

Severe traffic congestion on the M62 and the Chainbar roundabout which is already
heavily congested.

A knock on effect in Scholes village when the motorway is closed/ busy as traffic uses
Scholes as a cut through.

There are no facilities for the vast amount of wagons that would be queuing to get on to
site. It is ridiculous to assume that wagons will not be parked up awaiting their “slot”. 

School children - we have 3 schools locally and the amount of vehicles entering from
Whitehall Road would be dangerous. A car park for 950 vehicles?! 

We also support Save Our Spen’s representation on this planning application as we share
it’s concerns.

Yours sincerely 

6 Greenton Avenue
Scholes
Cleckheaton 
BD196DT 




